

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY ABU DHABI CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

SURVEY REGARDING OPENING OF SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2020

REF: EFIA/CIR - 095/2020-21

24-06-2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We hope that you and your family are keeping safe and well. ADEK realizes that these are challenging times, and we sincerely appreciate all the support that you have given to maintain your children's learning and well-being during the distance learning period. As we begin to plan for reopening the schools in September 2020, we are very conscious of your need to balance professional commitments and your childcare demands.

In order to assess these requirements effectively, and to develop policies that firmly support you, ADEK would like you to share your insights by participating in this survey. The survey will take between 15 and 20 minutes to complete. Please note that if your children attend multiple schools, you are only required to fill out the form once with details of all your children.

ADEK will be sharing the results of this survey with schools in aggregate form, to ensure schools are better prepared to welcome your children back. This survey is completely anonymous and confidential. Information from this survey will not be traceable on an individual level.

We would like to request all parents to please send your responses in by 27 June 2020.

Thanking you for your support and cooperation

Regards,

PRINCIPAL